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27 March 2023 
 

 
 
Kia ora
 
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-023995 
Thank you for your email of 21 March 2023, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

1. The total amount of money paid to each government agency, for Official Information Act 
requests over the past four years (from April 21 2019 - April 20 2023).  
2. The single largest sum of money for one request, from each agency, over the same four-year 
period. 

 
ACC has not charged for official information over the past four years 
As such, in the timeframe specified, no money has been paid to ACC for the provision of an Official 
Information Act response.  
 
If you have any questions about this response, please get in touch 
You can contact our Media team at media@acc.co.nz.  
 
Ngā mihi 

 
Sara Freitag 
Acting Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement 

[ s 9(2)(a) ]

[ s 9(2)(a) ]
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